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 Objection

Comments This route is not viable for lorries. The last 300 or so yards of the route is not wide enough for a lorry
and car to pass at the same time. This is also a regular bus route to Sharpthorne and West Hoathly as
the Number 81 travels this route every hour. There would be no possibility that if a lorry and bus met
on this particular part that they would be able to pass. The site is also used as a campsite I believe.
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